
To: SACUA 

From: Luke McCarthy, Director, Faculty Senate Office 

Subject: Director’s Report on Faculty Senate Office Activities 

Date: October 26, 2023 

Faculty Senate Office Activities 

The FSO continues to productive: 

● Completed the election of a temporary SACUA member to join SACUA during Lindsay Admon’s 
maternity leave. 

● Continued a multitude of committee scheduling, agenda, and minute taking tasks. 
● Assisted with the logistics of an October 25th lecture event and panel discussion. 
● Assisted with the logistics of the annual DMN lecture event. 

 
FSO Director Activities 

● Continued planning for a possible new FSO hire. 
● Continued work preparing for the upcoming DMN lecture. 
● Attended the DEI 2.0 launch events on October 9th and 18th. 
● Participated in a meeting about how the recent Senate expansion affects the election of faculty 

members to the Police Department Oversight Committee. 
● Assisted the Faculty Senate/ECRT planning committee working on a new report related to race, 

color, and national origin. 
● Assisted faculty with running the October 25th lecture event with Jennifer Freyd: “Addressing 

Gender Violence with Institutional Courage,” including with a luncheon before the lecture and a 
dinner after. 

● Assisted the SACUA Chair in various meetings. 


